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DIRECTORY	 EXTENSION
Executive Director: Michele Clarke	 3000
Director of Nursing: Tangnuer Abudula	 3013
Activities Director:  Dawn Euzebio	 3016
Social Services: 	 3001
Plant Manager: Chris Bonanno	 3015
Food Service Supervisor: Anna Sousa	 3004
Housekeeping/Laundry: Olinda DeBrito	 3026
Brandon Woods of Dartmouth is family owned and operated within an integrated care community, 
including; sub-acute rehabilitation, skilled nursing, adult day health, home care and senior 
transportation. As your needs change over time, we can provide the service necessary.

A Message from the Executive Director: 
Dear Residents, Families and Friends,
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself to you. My name is Michele Clark and I am the new 
Executive Director of Brandon Woods of Dartmouth. I have worked in skilled nursing facilities for over 27 years. 
My background is in Social Work, but several years ago I decided to become a licensed administrator. I loved 
my role as a facility social worker, but felt I could make a larger impact as an Administrator. I’m looking forward 
to meeting all of you. Please don’t hesitate to call or e-mail me with any questions or concerns. 
Sincerely,
Michele Clark, LNHA

A Message from the Activities Director: Dawn Euzebio
Hello residents, families and staff,
Spring is on the horizon! Warmer weather is heading our way. Flowers are blooming and hopefully some 
outdoor time will be happening very soon.
We are still enjoying monthly dine-ins from local eateries. Also, the hairdresser has returned. She will be in the 
building weekly providing socially distant hair services to both men and women while following the state guidelines 
and policies set forth by Brandon Woods. Funds for dine-ins and payment for hairdresser services come out of the 
residents’ personal needs accounts or are paid by cash. Please ensure that your loved one has a personal needs 
account or has cash to pay for services. If you would like more information on setting up a personal needs account, 
you can give us a call Monday through Friday and we will get you in touch with the business office.
Our residents are eating in the main dining room and enjoying monthly resident council meetings again! 
Residents can now also have socially distant group activities with some limitations. They are looking forward 
to spring, spring parties, crafts, and springtime games.
As always, we will continue to keep our families, staff and residents informed of any new changes in policy as they 
may arise. Thank you all for your continuing support.
Sincerely,
Dawn Euzebio

Spring is in the air and change is all around us! As the flowers bloom and 
warm weather is on its way, Brandon Woods of Dartmouth has had some 
exciting changes.
We wish to bid farewell to our Executive Director, Temitope Shodunke. We 
all wish him the very best on his new journey. Thank you for serving our 
residents, staff and families for the past two years.
Brandon Woods of Dartmouth is excited to announce our new Executive 
Director, Michele Clarke! Michele has extensive experience as an Executive 
Director and has worked previously in long-term care as a Social Worker.
Her cheerful disposition, career experience and education will surely be a 
great fit for Brandon Woods of Dartmouth. Welcome, Michele!
Along with state guidelines, Brandon Woods is happy to announce in-
person visitation is open again! Appointments are offered seven days 
a week. If you have been vaccinated and your loved one and their 
roommate have been vaccinated, then you do not need an appointment. 
If the people visiting are not vaccinated or the resident or the resident’s 
roommate is not vaccinated, please call to schedule an appointment. The 
visits are for 15 minutes with a maximum of two people. If you’re not 
sure about the vaccination status of your loved one, please call to inquire. 
Please feel free to give us a call and schedule your appointment at your 
convenience. We are still offering video visit appointments for our out-of-
town families and those who are unable to visit in person.
Video visits are offered Monday through Friday at 11:30 AM and 4:00 PM 
for both Android and Apple devices.
Wishing you all a happy and safe spring,
Sincerely, all of us from Brandon Woods of Dartmouth

“Hope sleeps in our bones like a bear waiting for spring to rise and walk.”
— Marge Piercy

Meet our new Executive 
Director, Michele Clarke.


